
Annulment of Invitation for Prequalification (IFP)
NRB/BANKNOTE/PQ/0 I I 07 7 17 8

Nepal Rastra Bank
Currency Management Department

Date: 25-March-2021

This is to notiff all the interested applicants that the application announced for
Prequalification of Bidders for Designing, Printing, Supply and Delivery of Nepalese
Banknotes IFP No: NRB/BANKNOTE/PQ l0ll07717 8 published on 10 February 2021
has been annulled due to technical reasons.


